
Public Comments - LABRPU Regional Plan 

Section 106 of the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act requires the Regional Planning 
Unit (RPU) to publish the regional plan for public comment. The RPU should include with their
regional plan submittal, all comments that have been received that disagree with the regional 
plan, how the RPU considered that input and its impact on the narrative in the regional plan.

Please provide these comments in the following format: 

Regional Plan Comment/Response 

Section: Comment: 

Local Board Response: 

Section: Comment: 

Local Board Response: 

Section: Comment: 

Local Board Response: 

Section: Comment: 

Local Board Response: 

Public comments may be transmitted in writing to: comments@sbwib.org


	Section: 
	Comment: 
	Local Board Response: 
	Section_2: 
	Comment_2: 
	Local Board Response_2: 
	Section_3: 
	Comment_3: 
	Local Board Response_3: 
	Section_4: 
	Comment_4: 
	Local Board Response_4: 


